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The Weekly Bulletin | Wednesday 17 April 2024  

Whole School Update    

INTERHOUSE CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL | This Friday 19 April 

We are pleased to remind parents/guardians that the whole school Interhouse Cross Country Carnival will 
be taking place this Friday 19 April. 

An event program can be found here, please ensure your child wears their House shirt. 

Please be advised Gate 1 (Graceful Boulevard) and Gate 5 (Pectoral Promenade) will be unavailable from 
8.35am to 3.10pm. Gate 2 will be available for access to the Chapel, if required. 
 

TERM 2 CLUBS | Commencing in Week 2 

 

We are pleased to advise that the Term 2 clubs will commence next week (Week 2) and conclude in Week 9 

this term.  

 

For more information about Junior School clubs please contact js.reception@stjames.wa.edu.au and for 

Senior School Clubs please contact studentservices@stjames.wa.edu.au. 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY | Tuesday 23 and Wednesday 24 April 

We are pleased to remind you that School photos will be next week as follows: 

Tuesday 23 April 

• ELC & Junior School 
• Sibling photo's (any sibling photo's not taken on Tuesday 23 April can be taken on Wednesday 

24 April) 

Wednesday 24 April 

• Senior School 

Uniform Requirements for Photo Day 

• ELC | Full winter uniform (orange shirt, sport shorts, tracksuit) 
• Year 3 to Year 6 | Formal full winter uniform (orange jumper and tie) 
• Senior School | Formal full winter uniform (tie and blazer) 

A reminder that all photo orders are to be completed online, full instructions have been provided on your 
child's order form. Each student has their own unique access key which can be found on the order form. If 
you lose your form and require your child's access key, please email your request to 
info@stjames.wa.edu.au. If you have not received a form, please check with your child or in their bag.  

Any families wishing to have a sibling photo, please collect a sibling form from the Senior School Reception. 
Each sibling order form also has a unique access key and cannot be used by more than one family. Please 
return the tear off slip at the bottom of the sibling order form to the photographer on the school photo day. 

 

 

https://stjames.wa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/2024-Interhouse-Cross-Country-Carnival-Letter_Year-7-8-Update.pdf
mailto:js.reception@stjames.wa.edu.au
mailto:studentservices@stjames.wa.edu.au
mailto:info@stjames.wa.edu.au
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SCHOOL FEE PAYMENTS | Due Friday 26 April 

A reminder for families who have selected to pay their fees on a quarterly/termly basis, please note that the 
next payment is due on Friday 26 April 2024.  

If you require any clarification in relation to your fee balance or payments, please contact accounts at 
accounts@stjames.wa.edu.au or on 6336 8330. 
 

2025 SCHOLARSHIPS | Applications Closing Soon 

 

Applications for our 2025 Scholarships are closing soon. Please click here to learn more about the 
scholarships on offer. Applications close on Sunday 28 April 2024.  
 

BOTTLE TOP COLLECTION | NAIDOC Week 

 

As part of our NAIDOC Week celebrations, we would like to ask you to please collect bottle tops. If you could 
kindly drop them off to your child’s classroom teacher or to Student Services/PCG Teacher that would be 
greatly appreciated.  

Junior School Update 

OLIVE HARVEST | Bring in your Olives 

 

A reminder that our Junior School Olive Harvest Day will take place tomorrow Thursday 18 April. 

 

We would like to invite all parents/guardians to bring in their olives to be included in the harvest, alongside 

the olives the Junior School students will collect from the trees on our school grounds.  

 

Olives can be donated up until the end of the day tomorrow to have them included in the harvest. If you 

would like to contribute your olives, please drop them off at the Junior School Reception.  

 

Senior School Update 

 

YEAR 7 & 10 PTO EVENING | Tuesday 23 April 
 

A reminder to all families with students in Year 7 and 10, the PTO Evening will be taking place on Tuesday 23 
April from 3.30pm. Families should have received specific login instructions this morning which will enable 
you to make bookings for your child(ren). 
 

YEAR 11 & 12 FEBRUARY OLNA RESULTS | Available from Student Services 

 

For students in Year 11 and Year 12 who completed OLNA in February, your results are now available from 
Student Services.  

CAS SPORT UPDATE  

CAS SPORT WINTER REGISTRATIONS | Now Open  

 

Students in Year 7 – 12 can nominate to join a CAS Sport Team for Term 2. The sports are AFL, Netball and 

Soccer.  

 

Students are encouraged to engage with the program regardless of ability and experience and can sign up 

via the QR Codes on the Sports Notice Board.  

mailto:accounts@stjames.wa.edu.au
https://stjames.wa.edu.au/scholarships/?fbclid=IwAR0jGb1tiEaoj1yv0OjU6Y2YP41XxDT4fu9jGNfmieSE0ByM8Z3G8MuTgjA
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If numbers require, students will be invited to trial for the team. Trials for the Junior Soccer and Netball 

teams took place this morning during training and trials for the Junior AFL team will take place tomorrow, 

Thursday 18 April from 7.15am – 8.15am.  

 

If your child has missed the first training session/trial, please email Miss Haywood at 

Emily.haywood@stjames.wa.edu.au who will be able to confirm if there are any availabilities.  

 

Selection will be based on a variety of factors and is not limited to ability and experience. 

 

Coming Up  

THIS WEEK AT ST JAMES’ | Week 1 

• Thursday 18 April – Year 4 Tucker Bush Incursion 

• Thursday 18 April – Junior School Olive Harvest 

• Thursday 18 April – ECU Lecture Series, 3.30pm 

• Friday 19 April - Whole School Interhouse Cross Country Carnival 

• Friday 19 April – WAASA Year 12 Student Leaders Reunion 

NEXT WEEK AT ST JAMES’ | Week 2 

• Tuesday 23 April – Family PTO Evening (Year 7 and 10) 

• Tuesday 23 April – Junior School Photo Day 

• Wednesday 24 April – Senior School Photo Day 

• Thursday 25 April – ANZAC Day, public holiday 

• Friday 26 April – Whole School ANZAC Service 

Community Noticeboard 

CONTAINERS FOR CHANGE INITIATIVE | Member Number C11039223 

Thank you to everyone who has already contributed to the Containers for Change initiative at St James’.  
 

If you would like to contribute to Containers for Change, please use one 
of the following methods:  
1. Drop your empty soft drink containers into one of the red bins 

outside our Junior School classrooms, or, 
2. Take your 10c containers to any Containers for Change donation 

point using our unique Member Number C11039223. 

Best wishes 

St James’ Anglican School 

mailto:Emily.haywood@stjames.wa.edu.au
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